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December 15, 2021 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
CLewis@psc.state.fl.us 

Re: Docket No. 20210191-SU 
Gulfstream Utility LLC; Application for Original Certificate 

Dear Mr. Teitzman, 

2548 BLAIRSTONE PINES DRIVE 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301. 

PHONE (850) 877-6555 
FAX (850) 656-4029 

www.sfflaw.com 

This letter requests you to withdraw our letter of December 14th wherein we 
requested you withdraw the Application for Original Certificate of Authorization and 
Initial Rates and Charges for Wastewater Service for Gulfstream Utilities in its entirety; 
instead we will be filing an amended application in the above-referenced docket. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 

J, LL~)A:iA Ji~~ 
F. Marshall Deterding brf 
Of Counsel 

FMD/brf 

Enclosure 

cc: Melinda Watts (mwatts@psc.state.fl.us) 
Marissa Ramos (mramos@psc.state.fl.us) 




